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BWMSB
Waverly Park School

3800 Park Ave

Brandon MB

R7B 3X2

(204) 729-3250
(204) 729-3255 (fax)

Brandon West Middle Schools Bands

Dear Band Parent/Guardian,

Congratulations!  Your child is going to be playing clarinet this year.  As you may already know, reeds are essential to playing clarinet.  Unfortunately, these are not provided by the band program.  In order for your child to be prepare for our Kickstart event, you will need to purchase 5 – 10 reeds from the music store by October 6th.  Ted Good Music is located at 747 10th Street.  They have a good selection of reeds and the knowledge to help you.  Please choose from the following:
Rico Royal – Strength 2.5

Vandoren – Strength 2.5

If you are concerned about the cost involved in purchasing reeds, we are able to help.  Please contact Mr. Cramer by email cramer.graydon@bsd.ca or phone at Waverly 204-729-3251.

Thank you,

Graydon Cramer/Brooklyn Friesen
BWSMB


